NEWSLETTER



3rd November 2017 Talbot First School







Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk

School Newsletter

If you would like to receive an email copy of the newsletter, which is produced on Friday every other week, please let Mrs Everill have your email address.

<u>Changes to Penalty Notices</u> for Absence from School

You should have received a letter from Families First Staffordshire County Council with details of the recent changes. If you haven't had one, please request a copy at the School Office. A copy is also on the school website.

Richard Greenwood Photography Friday 10th November.

The TSA have arranged for Richard Greenwood to come into school to take family photographs on Friday 10th November. Please speak to Karen Edwards to arrange a timeslot.

TSA Christmas Fair Friday 24th November Village Hall

A reminder that the Christmas Fair is taking place in the village hall on Friday 24th November from 8.30am to 11 am.

Non Uniform Day 10th November—Bring A Bottle

The children are invited to come in non uniform clothes on 10th November and bring in a bottle of something for the TSA to raffle at the Christmas Fair on Friday 24th November.

School Meals

You should have received a copy of the new school menu which starts after half term. Further copies are available from the school office.

The cost of school meals remains at £2.20 per day for children in Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4. Can you please ensure that you send in your payment at the start of the school week. If you would like to pay for the full half term, the cost is £79.20. Cheques payable to Staffordshire County Council.

School Milk

This is free for children under 5. You can order milk from Mrs Everill. The cost for the half term is £7.20. Cheques payable to Staffordshire County Council please.

<u>Christmas Play "Children of</u> <u>the World" Performance Dates</u>

The dates for this year's Christmas play which is titled "Children of the World".

The performances will be in the Village Hall and tickets will be available from school from mid November.

Tuesday 12th December 2pm Wednesday 13th December 6pm

<u>Children in Need Day Friday</u> 17th November

The children are invited to come in non uniform clothes and bring a donation for Children in Need.

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal

The Poppy Appeal collecting box is in the school reception area if anyone would like to make a donation.

After School Clubs

Monday After School Club— Dance Club

Letters have gone out for this club which starts on Monday 6th November. Please ask at the School Office if you haven't received a copy.

Thursday After School Sports Club- Dodgeball

Newsletter Dates

17th November 1st December

Parent Assembly Dates

17th November 3pm School Hall